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We’ve had our first visit this week from members of Bacup Fire Station and we are looking 
forward to their second visit to one of our classes later in the week!   On Friday it’s Children-in-
Need Day so we’re all looking forward to a great non-uniform day – don’t forget it’s for a good 
cause so remember to send in your donations – Thank You, 
 

OUR GOOD WORK 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 
 

Rec –Jayden Pye      
Y1 – Ivy Morton      
Y2 – Willow Oldham            

Y3 – Zephyr Bradshaw 

Y4 – Scarlett Shirley 

Y5 – Owen Dennis 

Y6 – Isabelle Harrison 
 

 

Breakfast Club 

 

(open register) 
Operates daily for pupils: 

From 7:30am - £2.50 

 From 8:00am - £2.00 

 

 

Attendance Superstars 
          

Last week’s best attendance was 

Year 3 

with 98.4% - WELL DONE! 

Keep up the good work and 

remember to try and help your 

class by being in every day! 

NO PHONES PLEASE 

Don’t forget phones should NOT 
be used on school grounds. 

Thank You 

 

Safety First! 
On Monday, Bacup Fire Service came in to talk to some of our pupils 

about safety.  They spoke to Yrs 2 and 3 children about household and 

fire safety and then to Yr6 about Road Safety.   

  
 We learned a lot from Smokey the dog and what to do in the event 

of a fire and Yr6 found out how important it is to wear your seatbelt 

in a car and also to how vital it is to wear a helmet when you are on 

your bike.  Great advice – let’s make sure we follow it! 
 

 

Schools COVID Infection Survey 
We’ve had our first group of children taking part in the 

COVID Infection Survey this week.  It was just a swab on 

the tongue and doesn’t hurt.  The next round of this is in 

spring but you can still sign up to take part and help the 

government find out how many children have had COVID   

You can still join-in at: 

https://studies.ons.gov.uk/s/MUQ708 

 
 

This Friday is Children in Need Day and 
we will be having a non-uniform event 

to join in with the activities. 
Minimum donation is £1. 
Please make sure children 
can wear the clothes all day  
including toileting and outside! 

 

Children in Need 

PARKING DANGER 
Please can you not park on 

the zig-zag or double yellow 

lines outside school.  

IT IS SO DANGEROUS! 

PLEASE STOP!  

Thank You 

 

World Nursery Rhyme Week 2021 

This week is World Nursery Rhyme Week and our younger children are 

taking part by learning their favourite nursery rhymes ready for a 

performance at next Monday’s whole-school assembly.  I’m looking forward 

to seeing them perform and celebrate this special international event! 
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